Pre-Application Meeting

Met with Felix Lleverino, who explained the required documents and items for submission and provided me with a check list document. 
Reviewed the zoning of the parcel and the intended use of the parcel. 
Agreed the parcel qualified for a one lot subdivision.
Indicated that I needed to get a subdivision proposal with the subdivision plat, preliminary title, and the water and sewer approvals.
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